
                              

 To All Sherwood Lakes/Sherwood Isles Residents 

 

 

Your Board of Directors has partnered with Flock Safety, a national neighborhood security 

provider that specializes in community safety through the use of licenses plate reading cameras.  

License plates are the #1 piece of evidence that police request in the case of criminal activity such 

as home and car break-ins. 

 

 Flock Safety cameras are entirely self-sufficient, solar powered and send camera footage via 

mobile technology to a secure cloud-base network unique to Sherwood Lakes/Sherwood Isles.  

The cameras have both day and night capacity to record license plates that pass through our 

community.    

 

Privacy is a top concern of your Board of Directors.  The footage and data that is collected is 

automatically deleted after 30 days.  However, the data is always accessible after the 30 day 

deletion by members of the Board or by law enforcement.  

 

Despite the technology of the Flock Security System, the best #1 way to deter crime is to lock all 

doors including vehicles and keep valuables out of sight.   

 

We are fortunate to live in a safe neighborhood, but we believe the Flock Security System will 

further deter crime and provide a valuable resource to our residents.    

 

If you are a victim of a crime, please report first to the police department and then send an email 

to our community manager explaining the situation. 

 

JoAnna Likar, Property Manager 

EnProVera Property Advisors, LLC 

330 Pauls Drive Ste. 200 

Brandon, FL 33511 

813-951-0312 

jgrant@epvpa.com  

 

 

Your HOA and Flock Safety are not law enforcement agencies and are not in a position to 

undertake law enforcement activities.  Any illegal action should be reported to law enforcement 

immediately.   

 

Let’s all continue to make Sherwood Lakes & Sherwood Isles a safe place to live. 

 

Your Board of Directors 

 

mailto:jgrant@epvpa.com

